
Week 6: 08.02.21-12.02.21













Great work Reception!!

We have now come to the end of the term and I 
am so proud of all the hard work you all have 
been doing this term.

It is now time for you to give those little brains a 
little rest. 

Keep up the good work and I hope you have a 
wonderful, safe half term holiday! 


